
   

 

 

    
   

  

Response to:  
FOI_056 

June 2023 

NIHE Contract with Savills 

In 2018, a 5 year contract for the valuation of the NIHE was awarded to accompany 
called Savills. Could I please get a copy of the award notice and how much the 
agreed fee was (noting if it was inclusive or exclusive of VAT and disbursements)?  

Response 

The Housing Executive has no record of awarding any such contract. 
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